
ATTENTION RESIDENTS OF  
WYNDMUIR PROPERTY OWNERS 

ASSOCIATION 
 
 

 
 

The Board of Directors has signed a contract with Red Oak Tree 
Service to complete fall pruning of the trees.  All association trees 
will be cleared and canopies raised from the walkways, roadways, 
parking areas, light fixtures and lawn areas (street-side trees) to 
provide clearance for large trucks.  Approximately 13-15 feet of 
clearance to avoid tree damages.  Work will begin on Monday, 
November 20th and may take a couple days to complete. 

 
Respectfully, 
Board of Directors 
Wyndmuir Property Owners 
Association 


